
T H E  O N TA R I O  E L E C T R I C I T Y  C OA L I T I O N

ELECTRICITY DEREGULATION 

CAN BE STOPPED.

IT’S YOUR CALL:

CONTACT PREMIER 

ERNIE EVES

1.800.225.3837

OR EMAIL ERNIE EVES

AT ERNIE@ERNIEEVES.COM

VISIT OUR WEB SITE FOR DETAILS:

WWW.KEEP HYDRO PUBLIC.COM

On May 1st, the government plans to pull the plug on 

our reliable, at-cost electricity. 67% of Ontarians believe

the sell-off of public hydro is a bad idea, and they’re right.

After all, deregulation left Calfornia struggling with black-

outs and rate increases of up to 500%.

So, like most of us, you must be wondering why on earth

the Conservatives would take us down a path that threatens our

economic and environmental well-being. The answer is simple.

It’s about money – and it’s going to be coming out of your pocket.

Unless we act now, before it’s too late.

what’s about to happen

to your electricity costs

will shock you.

you have the power to stop it.


